
 
 

                                                                     GCA Bulletin 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 

The call for nominations/entries for this year’s Government Communicators’ Awards (GCA) opened on Monday 2 June.  Find 
attached the entry form, which includes guidelines for entries. 
 
To access more information about the GCA visit: http://www.gcis.gov.za/events/gca/index.html.  
 
We kindly request colleagues to distribute the information to all government communicators within their departments.  
 
For enquiries: 
Michelle Hugo  012 314 2208  michelle@gcis.gov.za 
Lwazi Mayekiso 012 314 2403  lwazikazi@gcis.gov.za 
Meriam Phasha 012 314 2253  meriam@gcis.gov.za 
 
 
 
 




